

Lyn Romano Heavenly Brickks 25 Green Hill Rd. Goldens Brg, NY 10526-1015 Մակարարանիկարիկաներկիրերություն

January 6, 2022

Dear Lyn Romano,

Few things are more meaningful — and vital — than reaching out to America's wounded service members, as you did withwour generous gift Thank you so much for your remarkable compassion.

For these brave men and women, many of them young adults, your kind, patriotic gesture provides a much-needed boost as they begin new lives after sustaining severe injuries and trauma. As a partner in the Wounded Warrior Project® (WWP) mission to honor and empower wounded warriors, thank you for helping these men and women build fulfilling new futures upon their return home to our great nation, which they so fearlessly defended for you and me.

As soon as wounded heroes leave the war zone and arrive at a hospital, you're at their bedsides, hand in hand with Wounded Warrior Project. Through a broad spectrum of WWP programs, you stay with them throughout their recoveries as they heal.

At a time when our wounded warriors are facing even greater challenges, including isolation, the financial strain from lost jobs during the pandemic, and threats to their health and safety, you have shown your proud commitment to ensuring they get the urgent and effective help they need. You have my deepest appreciation. Thank you!

Saluting Your Generosity,

we congression Michael Stramyto Michael S. Linnington

Lieutenant General, U.S. Army, Retired

Chief Executive Officer, Wounded Warrior Project

combown for helpine these men and women much

led heroes leave the war zone and adiive at a hospital some s and of Warrior Project. Through a broad spectrum of WW.